
From: Charlotte Brancaforte
To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback
Subject: Inquiry on new Health Insurance rules
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 9:07:51 AM

Re: Inquiry concerning the new regulations for Self-Insurance as of 01/01/2018

 Dear Madam/Sir: 

I have read all the publications that came over the Internet concerning the new Self-Insurance for our WPS Health
 Care. 

 Please, help me to understand the new regulations:

1. I carry my husband's and my WPS Insurance . We were both UW Professors and the premium is being paid by the
 sick-leave days that we did not use when fully employed.  Does the new Insurance guarantee also that we can use first
 my insurance , and when that money is used up   the insurance of my husband's  for the monthly payments?

2 Do you still continue  with the policy of reimbursing expenses of the policy holder incurred  abroad-  and will the
 procedure  for reimbursement  be the same?

3. Are there any changes in the NAVITUS insurance plan?

4. Are there any changes in policies with the new arrangement and where can I find them?

 I would appreciate an answer  to my questions and , if possible, a referral to the printed  details of the new  plan.

 Thank you very much.

 Yours, Professors em. Charlotte Lang Brancaforte and Benito Brancaforte

-- 
Charlotte Lang Brancaforte, Ph.D. 
Professor emerita, University of Wisconsin-Madison

I support the organization THE CHILD IS INNOCENT. Tax-deductible contributions send gifted poor
 children from war-torn northern Uganda to school and prepare them to help their home communities.
 Check out their website -- www.thechildisinnocent.org
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